
  

“Ask and it will be given to you; Seek and you will find; knock and 
the door will be opened to you.” Matthew 7:7 

Caston Church of England Primary Academy 
Executive Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Disney 

 
The Street, Caston, Attleborough, Norfolk, NR17 1DD 

Tel: 01953 483304  Email: office@caston.norfolk.sch.uk  Web: www.caston.norfolk.sch.uk 

 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Macmillan Coffee Morning - The Friends of Caston School - Charity No. 1045671 

We will be hosting a coffee morning for Macmillan on Friday 29th September. 

The event will start in the hall shortly after drop off until approx. 10.30am and everyone is welcome 
(grandparents, friends, siblings, etc). There will be two sessions for children to visit the hall in turn 
and have a chance to purchase a treat and see their grown ups if they are in attendance.  

EYFS and KS1 9:00-9:30am 

KS2 9:30-10:00am 

Tea, coffee, hot chocolate and squash will be available for an additional donation. 

There will also be a raffle for a mystery cake made by a talented parent with the money raised from 
this to be donated to the Friends of Caston School. All other monies raised will go to the Macmillan 
charity. 

As always, we would be most grateful for any donations of cakes/bakes which we can sell at the 
coffee morning. Please remember that NO NUTS can be in any item whether homemade or shop 
bought. 

Cake donations can be left with the office on the Thursday before to help us make sure we have 
enough for everyone. Both sweet and savory items are welcome! 

Please be advised that all homemade bakes must come complete with a FULL list of ingredients to 
ensure that people with food allergies can choose safe foods. Shop bought items should still have 
their labels with the ingredients list attached. 

Suggested donation for children to bring in for a cake is 50p per item and the raffle will be £1 a strip. 

If anyone would like to help out with this event please speak with the office as any extra hands will 
be gratefully received. 

 

Thanks in advance for all your support with this event. 

 

The Friends of Caston School  


